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Trust in our elections is too important to allow the possibility of fraud.   We have no 

chain of custody with vote by mail.   We have no assurance of voter intimidation by 

friends and family when voting happens at the kitchen table.  We have no 

transparency that our voter roles are not contaminated by illegal aliens, imaginary 

people, minors, dead people and felons.   

 

I am a former software engineer, specializing in Identity and Access Management.  I 

know how difficult it is to keep any such database information curated.  It is clear to 

me that Oregon’s current and former Secretary’s of State are giving lip service to 

cleaning the voter rolls.  They actively resist efforts by groups such as Judicial Watch 

who must sue the state of Oregon to get any movement at all. 

 

The party of Democracy needs to allow a full and complete overhaul of our voting 

system.   END VOTE BY MAIL. 


